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CODE:  22275

ROACH AND ANT 
RESIDUAL SPRAY AQUEOUS

*COMMERCIAL

*CONTAINS PYRENONE AND DIAZINON

*READY TO USE

*FOR INDOOR AND OUTDOOR USE

*USE IN INSTITUTIONS, RESTAURANTS, FOOD PROCESSING PLANTS,
WAREHOUSES, MOTELS, HOTELS, GARAGES

GUARANTEE:
Diazinon.................................0.500%
Piperonyl Butoxide, Technical............0.260%

 Pyrethrins...............................0.052%

PYRENONE is a registered trademark
of Roussel Uclaf Corporation

REGISTRATION NO. 15182   PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

FIRST AID

IF ON SKIN:  Remove contaminated clothing and wash skin
thoroughly with soap and water.

IF IN EYES:  Flush with water for 5 - 10 minutes and obtain
medical attention.

IF SWALLOWED:  Induce vomiting.  Seek medical attention
immediately.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION:  Diazinon is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.  Use 1 to 2 mg. every 15 - 30
minutes if necessary.

NET CONTENTS:       liters
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PRECAUTIONS
Harmful if swallowed.  May be absorbed through the skin.  Avoid
breathing of spray mist.  Avoid contact with skin, eyes or
clothing.  Wash thoroughly after handling.  Do no allow spray to
contact food, feedstuffs or water supplies.  Thoroughly wash
dishes and food handling utensils if contaminated by this spray.

Environmental Cautions
This product is toxic to fish, birds and other wildlife.  Keep
out of lakes, streams or ponds.  Do not apply where runoff is
likely to occur.  Do not apply when weather conditions favor
drift from areas treated.  Do not contaminate water by cleaning
of equipment or disposal of wastes.  Apply this product only as
specified on this label.

Remove all pets and cover fish bowls before spraying.  Do not
allow children to contact treated surfaces until surfaces are
completely dry.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

Spray infested surface until wet.  In food processing plants and
food service establishments, apply only when plant is not in
operation.  Remove all food before treatment.  Cover all food
processing surfaces and thoroughly clean with potable water
before resuming operations.  Do not use in serving areas while
food is exposed.



COCKROACHES, ANTS, SPIDERS, SILVERFISH, CRICKETS:

Spray areas where these pests are found or may hide, including
dark corners of rooms and closets, cracks, crevices, along
baseboards, and door sills and frames, behind and beneath sinks,
stoves, refrigerators, cabinets and around garbage cans, plumbing
and other utility installations.  Contact insects directly
whenever and wherever possible.  Treat Ant trails, nests and
points of entry.  Repeat treatment as necessary.  CARPET BEETLES: 
Spray edges of carpeting and under carpeting and rugs.  Make
localized application to the floor and baseboards.  Spray
directly into cracks, crevices and infested areas of shelving. 
Repeat as necessary.

BROWN DOG TICKS:  Thoroughly spray sleeping quarters of animals. 
Spray infested areas around baseboards, windows and door frames,
wall coverings.  Applications should be repeated as necessary. 
Fresh bedding should be placed in animal quarters following
treatment.  DO NOT TREAT ANIMALS WITH THIS FORMULATION.

FLIES, MOSQUITOES, WASPS AND SMALL FLYING MOTHS OUTDOORS:  For
outdoor use only as an aid in reducing annoyance from these
insects.  Spray outside surfaces of screens, doors, window frames
or wherever these insects may enter the room.  Also treat
surfaces around the light fixtures on porches, in garages and
other places where these insects alight or congregate.

FLIES, ANTS OUTDOORS:  For treatment of localized infestations of
these insects in outdoor areas, spray weeds and bushy non-crop
areas around the home thoroughly.  Avoid spraying desirable
plants.  For Ants, thoroughly wet hills and runways.  Repeat
applications as infestations warrant and as reinfestations occur.

DISPOSAL
Do not reuse empty container.  Return to drum reconditioner or
follow provincial instructions for any required cleaning of the
container prior to its disposal.  Make the empty container
unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of the container in
accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on the
disposal of the unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of
spills, contact the regional office of Environmental Protection,
Environment Canada.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offense
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

SELLER'S GUARANTEE shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto the buyer assumes the risk to persons



or property arising from the use or handling of this product and
accepts the product on that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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